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Overhead power lines carry thousands of volts 
of electricity. Accidental contact with a power 
line or anything it is touching may result in 
serious injury or death. 

• �If you are working near overhead power lines 
using aerial equipment or ladders, assume  
all lines are energized and keep equipment  
at least 10 feet away. If you need to get closer, 
contact us.

• �If a drone or other object gets caught in a 
line, never try to knock it down or remove it 
yourself. Contact us at 1-888-LIGHTSS.

• �If you see a power line down, stay at least  
30 feet away and call 9-1-1.

Remember these three words to help you stay safe:

• �Always survey the area for potential electrical 
hazards. 

• �Identify where overhead power lines are located.

• �Take precautions to avoid accidental contact with 
electrical equipment.  

For more tips on staying safe around  
electricity, visit    

 firstenergycorp.com/publicsafety

https://firstenergycorp.com/help/safety/public-safety.html

